

Headteacher: Michelle Bahn
Brewery Road, Islington, London N7 9QJ Tel: 020 7607 4115 Fax: 020 7607 5395
Email: <a href="mailto:admin@robertblair.islington.sch.uk">admin@robertblair.islington.sch.uk</a>
www.robertblairschool.com

## 21 September 2020

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

You will have been aware of Aby Sonko, your child's class teacher's, absence over the last week. Miss Sonko joined us at the beginning of this year and unfortunately due to unforeseen personal circumstances has had to leave us. I appreciate this is very sudden and although only with us for a few weeks we all wish her well and thank her for the work she has done in settling the children back into school after the recent unsettling times.

I am pleased to let you know that we have secured Eleanor Shipton to teach the class through to the end of the term whilst we complete the recruitment for a permanent class teacher. Miss Shipton began working with the class last week.

If you have any further questions or queries please speak with Myself or Ms Coulburne directly.

Best wishes

Michelle Bahn

Headteacher







